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Sefton Council recognises the significant contribution that the Southport Flower 

Show makes to the attractiveness of Southport for many visitors and local residents 

alike. 

 

The Council is delighted to congratulate all those involved in the Flower Show having 

been in existence for 100 years this year. 

 

The Council has been very sorry to learn of the passing of Mr Tim Timmerman who 

was responsible for the setting up of the current Southport Flower Show Company 

and without his huge amount of effort and ability to attract both business and 

voluntary support the Show would not now be in existence. 

 

The Council therefore agrees to prepare an appropriate Certificate of Thanks and for 

this to be presented by the Mayor to his family at the earliest opportunity. 

 


